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OVERVIEW:  House Bill 322 would allow the Town of Cary to choose to not require local alcoholic 

beverage licenses. 

CURRENT LAW AND BILL ANALYSIS:   

Article 2C of Chapter 105 requires all ABC permittees to obtain the corresponding local license for the 

type of permit held in the location where the establishment is located.  Unless specifically provided 

otherwise, both cities and counties must issue local licenses to ABC permittees.   

House Bill 322 would allow the Town of Cary to choose to not require ABC permittees to obtain a local 

license from the Town of Cary. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act becomes effective July 1, 2021. 


